
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Jun 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 
 
Please be reminded that school will finish at 12 noon tomorrow (Friday, 28 June). School buses will 
run as usual. 
 
All the extracurricular activities have already concluded except for ESF Explore Basketball. 
 
Kind regards, 
KJS Office 

 


